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THE CHIEF OF PROTOCOL

17 January 1968

Dear Dr. Garcia,

It 'was very idnd of you to send me a clipping
from the Corpus Christi Caller of 28 Decediber 1967,
containing a brief article done by Mr. Tom Hoge on
some of the aspects of the activities of the Chief
of Protocol of the United Nations.

I very much appreciate your thoughtfulness
and beg to remain,

~ Sincerely yovrs,
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Pierre de Meulemeester

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
American G.I. Forum of the U.S.
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas


